St. Paul Junior Curling Association

Dear Sir/Madam,

The St. Paul Junior Curling Association consists of 43 Junior Curiers aging in range from 8 —
14 years of age. Each year the Junior Curlers learn the basics of curling including ice safety,
skills and most importantly sportsmanship. To display their newly learned skills the Junior
Curling League will be hosting a Junior Curling Bonspiel on Sunday, January 29, 2012.

The Bonspiel will include all the St. Paul Curlers and may also include Junior Curlers from
surrounding communities, such as Myrnam and Mallaig.

The Junior Curling Association is contacting your business to canvass for donations either
monetary or prizes that will be awarded to the Curlers. It would be appreciated if you are
planning on donating prizes that they be appropriate for ages 8 — 14 years.

If you are interested and willing to support our Junior Curlers, please contatt either Alice
Tymofichuk-Betton or Ross Betton at 645-2406.

Once again thank you for your support.

Alice Tymofichuk-Betton
Junior Curling Coordinator



